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This Week
INSET Day Change: Please note that the planned INSET day for Friday 21st January 

2022 has been moved to Friday 28th January 2022.

QEII Connections: The next QEII Connections meeting, for Early Years and Primary 

parents (Beachcombers, Sailors, Divers, Pilots, Balloonists and Astronauts classes) is 

about toileting and is this coming Tuesday, 30th November. It will be held in the Studio 

between 12-1pm. If you would like to attend, please contact Emma via 

erisbyward@qe2school.co.uk .

Yoimoji of the Week: Jambop
Jambop is a Brave Raccoon. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Letters Home
Seniors: “Globall” crazy golf letter & reply slip (sent home in bags.)

Globetrotters: Christmas Shopping Trip letter (via eSchools.)

http://erisbyward@qe2school.co.uk


Class News from Divers

Over the past couple of weeks, Divers Class have been very busy making our houses for 

The Great Fire of London, relating to our topic, Bright Lights, Big City. We enjoyed 

painting the boxes white, sticking black strips on the boxes and then sticking hay on 

the top for a roof. We then took our houses to Forest Schools and burnt them on the 

fire, to show how the houses burn in The Great Fire of London.
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